Announcements for Monday, November 16, 2020
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Dear Spanish Club Members, please come by Ms. Echt’s room in Portable 11 to pick up
your club’s t-shirt BEFORE or AFTER school only. Bring your receipt! Gracias!

If you're interested in learning and experiencing more of Black culture, join BSU the
Black Student Union. Use the Schoology Group code posted on Instagram
(@bsu.bartram) and Twitter (@bsubartram).

Seniors, class meetings will occur on Thursday in stadium. Last names that start with A-G
will meet during 3rd period. Last names that start with H-O will meet during 4th period;

all of these seniors will eat during 3rd lunch. Last names P-Z will meet during 5th period.
Seniors, wear your BTHS Class of 2021 t-shirts on Thursday!

Congratulations to Eddie Kim and Isabella Machuca, who have been selected as Florida
All-State Choral Musicians for 2020-2021!!

Dungeons and Dragons Club will have a make-up meeting on Thursday after school at
4:10 in Room N219.

Looking for Service Hours? Please check the courtyard side of the Guidance Office on
the Window for Community Service Opportunities.

Do you want to be a part of something BIG in your community and earn service hours?
Please stop by Ms. Hastings desk in the 9th grade academy desk to Join Interact.

Want FREE Chick-Fil-A? Open an account this November only at the Bartram Trail Credit
Union. All you need to open an account is $5.00, your social security number, and a
student ID. There are only two more weeks to receive Chick-Fil-A, so come by anytime
during your lunch period to Room 422 near the gym! Hope to see you soon!

BTHS Theatre Department is hosting a tech theatre seminar THIS Saturday. If you are
interested in getting involved behind the scenes this year and haven’t signed up already,
please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Sign-up
information is posted outside the door.

Letter Jacket orders will be taken in TWO DAYS in the courtyard during all lunches.
Order forms are available in the front office and you must bring payment on
Wednesday.



The Spanish Honor Society is now collecting these items for mothers in need, at the
Alpha Omega Miracle Home: baby diapers sizes 4-6 months, paper towels, laundry
soap, baby wipes, and household disinfecting wipes. You don’t have to be an HHS
member to donate to this worthy cause and help babies in need. Drop off items at Mrs.
Hampton’s room in Portable 15. Service hours will apply. Last day to donate is Monday,
November 23rd.

Next SAT testing date is December 5% and the registration deadline is this Thursday,
November 20,

For students interested in taking an OFF CAMPUS dual enrollment class during the
Spring 2021 semester, the application and registration process is now open. The
deadline to apply and register for an off campus dual enrollment class is November 30th
by 5:00 pm. You can view the step-by-step procedure for how to apply/register and
other important dual enrollment information by visiting the school counseling page on
the BTHS website.

Junior ladies are accepting donations of new pet supplies. The donations go toward the
Clay County Animal Rescue. Items can include: food, treats, blankets, toys etc. Bring
items to Room 650.

Club TWO is accepting donations of new or gently used magazines to give to Down
Syndrome Association of Jacksonville. Please drop the off to Ms. Williams in Room 650.



